
From: Peter F. Craigmile
To: Andereck, Dave
Cc: Gustafson, Terry; Vankeerbergen, Bernadette; Meyers, Catherine
Subject: Re: Just one other thing....
Date: Friday, December 10, 2010 1:27:18 PM

Yes, we will add language to say that it could be offered as a reading course....

On Dec 10, 2010, at 1:23 PM, Andereck, Dave wrote:

Yes, sorry, my bad.  In my haste, I misquoted.  So, what happens if only a few students 
need to take 5299?
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
---------
 
 
David Andereck
Professor of Physics
Associate Dean
College of Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
114 University Hall
230 North Oval Mall
Columbus, OH 43210
(614) 688-3047
andereck.1@osu.edu
 

From: Peter F. Craigmile [mailto:pfc@stat.osu.edu] 
Sent: Friday, December 10, 2010 1:22 PM
To: Andereck, Dave
Cc: Gustafson, Terry; Vankeerbergen, Bernadette; Meyers, Catherine
Subject: Re: Just one other thing....
 
I am a little confused.  The transition is:
 
            528, then 5299, and then 5302.
 
Is your question, "what happens if only a few students need to take 5299?"
 
Thank you for the clarification,
Peter.
 
 
On Dec 10, 2010, at 1:16 PM, Andereck, Dave wrote:

Sorry, Peter, one other thing on the Stat minor—in the transition policy, could you 
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add a sentence or phrase that describes what you would do if there are only a handful 
of students who would need a bridge course between 528 and 5299?  Would they 
take a readings course?
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David Andereck
Professor of Physics
Associate Dean
College of Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
114 University Hall
230 North Oval Mall
Columbus, OH 43210
(614) 688-3047
andereck.1@osu.edu
 
 

x-msg://67/andereck.1@osu.edu

